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Dear Parents and Carers

ParentPay

I am writing to you with information about Parent Pay which NJS will now be using for parents and carers to make payments to school for meals and trips.  As well as this Parent Pay will also operate as our online system to enable you to sign up to clubs.

PAYMENTS
Your child will imminently be receiving a letter in a sealed envelope which will contain details to enable you to create your ParentPay account.  This is a secure online payment system.  It will display balances and receipts for you so you can track what you have and have not paid for.

We urge you all to sign on and establish your account straight away.  

If you have any issues with this there is a ‘Help’ button on ParentPay which we would encourage you to use.  If you are still stuck please contact our school office; please be patient with them as they try to assist you.

CLUBS

At the end of a term we will issue our ‘menu’ of clubs for the following term through our website newsletters as normal.  We will give a date when clubs will go ‘live’ on ParentPay for you to sign your child up to.  We will advise the start and end date of clubs (they usually start a week or two into term and end a week or two before the end of term).  
Please remember NJS clubs are very kindly run by our own staff; this is a unique offer from our committed team who do this free of charge, they are not paid.  Clubs will remain free; the benefit of using ParentPay is that it will generate our registers and you will have improved control of what your child attends and certainty that they have a place.

We do ask:

*Please ensure you have signed up for clubs by the closing date: ParentPay will automatically close down access to sign up on this date.
*Some clubs do not have a limit on numbers: we welcome children to sign up.  Where clubs do have a limit on numbers we request that you access a maximum of two clubs.  (If there are clubs with capacity after the closing date we will email to welcome further attendees to sign up.)
* We will not cancel clubs on the day; we would make an alternative arrangement for your child if for any reason their club could not run.  We may need to cancel clubs a week in advance due to other known commitments: we do expect parents and carers to check the website each Friday so they are aware of any cancellations for the following week.

We need to see how this goes over the coming weeks and we will then be in touch for feedback.  
Thank you for your support and patience as we work hard together to try to improve some of the practicalities around payment and club provision.  
Take care

Mrs Moody


